
From: SBCC Website <sbcc@des.wa.gov>  
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 6:32 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: SBCC website - Contact Us webform submission 
 

External Email 
Submitted on January 30, 2022 - 06:32pm 
Name 
Joe 
 
Email 
Joe@350.org 
 
Question/Comment 
I support updating building codes so that all buildings must have climate-friendly renewable electric 
energy only and no buildings will be allowed to use gas or other fossil fuels. This is important because 
we must stop burning fossil fuels in order to stop climate change. 
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